Subject: Support the Right to IVF Act and Protect Access to In Vitro Fertilization (IVF)
Dear Representative [Congressperson's Name],
As your constituent, I am writing to urge you to support the Right to IVF Act (S. 4445) and other federal legislation that comprehensively protects access to in vitro fertilization (IVF). I believe that the ability to build a family through IVF is a fundamental right, and it's crucial that our laws safeguard this access for all Americans.
Recent events have highlighted the vulnerability of IVF access and the urgent need for federal protection. While I appreciate the White House's efforts to Expand Access to In Vitro Fertilization and ease burdens on families seeking this treatment, executive actions alone are not enough. We need lasting legal protections.
Several bills related to IVF have been introduced in Congress, but some approaches may not provide adequate protection. For example:
· IVF Protection Act (S. 4368 / H.R. 8869): These bills aim to protect IVF by conditioning a state's receipt of Medicaid funding on the state not prohibiting IVF. While this approach may discourage outright bans, it may not be sufficient because:

· States could still enact regulations that significantly hinder or complicate access to IVF without technically "prohibiting" it. This could include burdensome licensing requirements, restrictions on specific procedures, or limitations on who can access IVF.
· Policies that rely on funding mechanisms can be vulnerable to changes in political priorities. Future legislative actions could alter or eliminate these funding-based protections, leaving IVF access at risk.
· Right to Try IVF Act (H.R. 7669): This bill also takes a funding-based approach. While well-intentioned, it may not provide comprehensive protection for similar reasons stated above.
These bills, while potentially helpful, illustrate the need for a more robust federal guarantee of IVF access. Policies that only address outright bans may not provide the comprehensive protection that this fundamental right deserves.
The Right to IVF Act (S. 4445) takes a comprehensive approach, establishing a statutory right for individuals to:
· Receive fertility treatment, including assisted reproductive technology services.
· Make decisions regarding the use and disposition of their reproductive genetic material (e.g., embryos).
· Continue or complete ongoing fertility treatment.
The bill also protects the rights of healthcare providers to provide these services and ensures that these rights exist "without prohibition, limitation, interference, or impediment."
I urge you to support the Right to IVF Act (S. 4445) and other federal legislation that codifies the right to IVF and ensures that this essential healthcare service remains accessible to all who need it. Thank you for your attention to this important issue.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Your Phone Number]
[Your Email Address]

CC: Advocacygroup@sabanorthamerica.com

